
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
Dt. 04.02.2021 

 

 

It is for information to the students of BSc 3rd Semester (Honours) of 

Mathematics Department, B.N. College, Dhubri that a Group Discussion will be 

held on the topic “Limit and Continuity” under the guidance of Sri Ziyarul 

Islam, Sri Bijoy Patir and Sri Saiful Rahman on 9th February, 2021 at 09.30 AM in 

Room No. 28 of the Department. 

 So, all the 3rd Semester (Honours) students are asked to participate in the 

said Group Discussion positively in time. 
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